
NEWS RELEASE

For additional infomration, please contact David Jespersen by phone (402-471-4537) or email
(david.jespersen@nebraska.gov)

SEPTEMBER 7, 2017

STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION REMOVES DRUID HILL FROM PRIORITY STATUS

The Nebraska State Board of Education has voted to approve moving Druid Hill Elementary in Omaha off of the list
of the state’s three priority schools. Druid Hill becomes the first school to successfully transition since the creation of
the current performance rating system, developed in 2014.
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